
Updated Reporting Requirements 
for

Revenue Replacement Projects



Background

• UST updated FAQs for the SLFRF Final Rule on July 27, 2022, and 
Reporting & Compliance Guidance on August 15th to definitively limit 
reporting requirements on Revenue Replacement, particularly related 
to subaward reporting. 



NCPRO Updated Reporting Requirements

• NCPRO will continue to collect information on subrecipients and obligations for 
subawards of $50k or more for Revenue Replacement projects. This will allow 
NCPRO to maintain a healthy level of transparency and to continue tracking how 
recovery funds are serving communities across the state.

• However, NCPRO has simplified and streamlined monthly reporting for Revenue 
Replacement projects. 36 questions have been removed for Revenue Replacement 
projects, including all expenditure and aggregate reporting questions.

NOTE: Non-Revenue Replacement reporting requirements are NOT affected by 
these changes.



Reviewing Changes
• Red = Question has been removed entirely
• Yellow = Question has been modified

Changes in PANGRAM:

Changed to: 
Did Administering Agency make any new non-
personnel obligations ≥ $50,000 that are not 
payments to individuals, OR make any changes 
to existing subawards this reporting period? (if 
Yes, please upload the subrecipient-subaward 
data as an attachment)



Modified Subaward Attachment Walkthrough

Modified



Next Steps…
1. Your grant manager will send an email early next week containing the SFRF Reporting Handbook for Administering 

Agencies with Revenue Replacement Projects (updated to incorporate new reporting requirements). 

You can also go to: https://ncpro.nc.gov/guidance/reporting-information to view and download updated reporting 
guidance and templates (updates will go live by Monday, 9/5)

2. Enter any new subaward/subrecipient info into the updated Subaward Template moving forward.
NOTE: You do not need to transfer previously reported data to the new Subaward Template. NCPRO will transfer all 
previously reported subaward information to the new Subaward Template and will email this updated template back to 
you by Wednesday (9/7).

NOTE: If you have already completed the expense report for August (due Sept. 15th), you do not need to redo this report. 

3. If you have questions about reporting, please reach out to your grant manager.

REMINDER: The next Expenditure Report is due Thursday, Sept. 15th. Remember, ALL RECIPIENTS MUST SUBMIT 
MONTHLY SFRF EXPENDITURE REPORTS, even if there is no project activity. 

https://ncpro.nc.gov/guidance/reporting-information


Questions?



State Agency Monitoring Training 
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